5 Edgerly-Garrison Rd. Durham, NH 03824 (603) 969-1092

PRECEIVED TA OFFICE

Town of Durham 8 Newmarket Rd. Durham, NH 03824

March 1st, 2020

Dear Administrator Selig:

My husband and I have recently been made aware that abutters to our property, Bonnie and Rusty Brown, of 253 Durham Point Rd., are interested in installing a photovoltaic array in the field that we share, to the south of their barn.

We understand they may need a "conditional use" permit in order to do so. We are strong proponents of solar energy ourselves and fully support Bonnie and Rusty's venture. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully,

Anne and Townsend Zwart